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20th February 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Silverstone Industry Day 
5th March 2024 

  

We are counting down to a very special Careers Event for our Year 9 students that is being hosted here 
at School, on Tuesday 5th March 2024. 
 
The Silverstone Industry Day has been a huge success in previous years and we are excited to host a 
high-impact and engaging experience for all Year 9 students. Students, more than ever, need to 
experience inspirational conversations, find new role models and get excited to learn about future pathway 
opportunities.  
 
The event will take place from 8:40am through to 12:00pm, with students returning to their usual timetabled 
lessons from Period 4 onwards.  
 
The day will begin with a welcome followed by speakers talking about the importance of quality careers 
advice and guidance, the knowledge/skills and character school leavers need to thrive in the ever-changing 
world of work.  
   

Silverstone Park have organised for their network of business volunteers to visit the School to deliver 
careers master classes and to discuss their career experiences/ambitions in a speed networking carousel, 
aimed to inspire young people and provide the information needed for young people to make positive 
career decisions.  
 
The Buckingham School has enjoyed a partnership with Silverstone Park for a number of years. 
Silverstone Park have been generous with their time, support and resources over the years and we are 
grateful for their commitment to supporting the careers development of our students.  
 
The event has been carefully planned to take place ahead of your child beginning their Level 2 courses 
(GCSE/ BTEC) later in the year and after the subject options process has taken place. This is so that 
students are mindful of what subjects they will study and the career pathways they may already be 
considering to pursue.  
 
Please talk to your child about their career ambitions.  The School has a range of career opportunities on 
offer and prides itself on offering diverse/individual careers advice and guidance.   
 
We really are very excited to be able to host this event once again.  If you would like any further information 
regarding the day, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
Miss C Shanahan  
Curriculum Leader, Business  
cshanahan@buckinghamschool.org 
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